
Updates 
 

Backyard Bible Camp  

 

Our Hearts are Full!  
 

We want to express our heartfelt thank you to all our volunteers this 
summer. We are so grateful that you were willing to give of your time 
and talents to minister to the children at our day camps. Your faithful 
servanthood and dedication to this ministry is so appreciated. We 
couldn't have done it without you.   

 

To all those who gave financially and to those who donated snacks: 
Your generosity made it possible for us to bless the children with t-
shirts, fun crafts, snacks, and excellent carnival games. You once again 
came through way beyond our expectations. And again, when we 
mentioned a need for shoes, you went out of your way and delivered in 
an abundance. We are humbled and blessed for all we have seen you 
do and the way you have contributed to this ministry. We can’t 
adequately express our gratitude to you.  

 

To those who have faithfully prayed for us. Thank you! We are 
convinced that it was your prayers that carried us through all our 
efforts. We so appreciate the time you took to lift us up in prayer and 
for praying for the children and families who attended. We ask that you 
continue to pray for them. Pray that, as a result of our ministry, more 
people in our housing complexes will get involved in the church and 
trust the Lord Jesus as their personal Saviour.  

 

With Gratitude… Hope, Judah, Liam, and Meghan  

 

Christian Salvage Mission 

 

Jack and Lina deKwaadsteniet are currently the area reps for Christian 
Salvage Mission. They collect books from churches in the area and 
deliver them to Christian Salvage Mission in Hamilton about once a 
month, depending on the need. Jack and Lina are retiring from this 
ministry. So, Christian Salvage Mission is looking for someone in the 
London/St Thomas area who would be willing to take over this position. 
If you are interested in taking on this ministry, contact Jack and Lina at 
519-633-5736 or Christian Salvage Mission at 905-574-3334.  

 

“Don’t just pretend to love others. Really love them. Hate what is 
wrong. Hold tightly to what is good” (Romans 12:9 NLT). 

this Week 
 

Sunday, August 28 

Worship Service 10:30 AM 
 

Tuesday, August 30 
Women of Power 9:30 AM 

Prayer Meeting 10:00-11:00 AM 
 

Saturday, September 3 
Free Clothing 9:30-11:00 AM 

 

Sunday, September 4 

Worship Service 10:30 AM 
The Lord’s Table 

 

Summer Interns  

 

Hope, Judah, Liam, and Meghan 
 

Thank you so much for all your hard work and dedication to our 
summer ministry program. Your passion for this ministry is admirable. 
Your hard work, love, and compassion toward the children you were 
serving will not be forgotten. We have no doubt you have made a 

lasting impact on the lives of the children you served. 
 

You were a great team! You all used your gifts and talents to the best 
of your ability as you worked cohesively toward the same goal. The way 

your hearts were moved by the needs of the children and families 
moved our hearts. We couldn't be more proud of you! 

  

We pray that God will bless you as you pursue the plans  
He has for you this fall. 

 

The Eastwood Staff and Board of Elders    

 

Food Cupboard 
 

As a direct result of our outreach efforts during our carnivals, our food 
cupboard supplied multiple families in need. We have also seen new 
families from our community utilizing this outreach. As the demand 

increases, so does the need for donations. We are so grateful to all who 
donate regularly so we can meet this need. However, our cupboard is 

getting low again. Please consider donating a few items this week. 

 

A list of needed items is available at the Welcome Centre.  


